
· Vice President and Chief Medical Officer 
  at Oishei Children's Hospital 

SPEAKER: STEPHEN J. TURKOVICH, MD

WITH DR. TURKOVICHGIVE IT A SHOT

Learn about the safety and efficacy of the COVID-19 vaccine
for adults and children. Q&A to follow brief presentation. 

December 20
Monday

6:00PM - 7:30PM
FREE Webinar Via Zoom 

Register in advance to receive
Zoom meeting link:
https://parentnetworkwny.org/event/
give-it-a-shot-with-dr-turkovich/

· Clinical Assistant Professor of Pediatrics for UB
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